
 
 

 

November 1, 2022 

 

City of Laramie 
406 Ivinson Ave. 
Laramie, WY 82070 
 
 
RE: Letter of Support 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
This letter is to express support for the removal of the median on 3rd Street. between Lewis and 
Clark Streets proposed in the reconstruction of 3rd Street.  
 
We also voice support for another type of structure that denotes entering the special area of 
downtown. 
 
StagePoint Federal Credit Union is willing to grant an easement, work with the city and Laramie Main 
Street in the relocation of our monument sign, or any other reasonable efforts to facilitate the 
installation of the structures as agreed upon. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything further regarding this matter. I can be reached via email at 
tvalentine@stagepointfcu.com or directly at (307) 721-1711. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Tyler Valentine 
President/CEO 
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